
From: Christina Winn 
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 8:23 AM EDT 
To: hollyss@amazon.com <hollyss@amazon.com>; afava <afava@amazon.com>; brsmoore@amazon.com
<brsmoore@amazon.com>; bhuseman@amazon.com <bhuseman@amazon.com>; Chee, Lloyd <lchee@amazon.com> 
CC: Victor Hoskins <vhoskins@arlingtonva.us>; Alexander Iams (Aiams@arlingtonva.us) <aiams@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Thank you! 

Holly, Andrea, Brian2, and Lloyd –

 

Thank you so much for a great partnership. I have enjoyed working with each of you and am thrilled about Saturday’s outcome! I am

especially happy that we were able to deliver on the promises that we made during the site selection process. There were a lot of

twists and turns along the way, and some days it seemed like we would never get to the end, but it was made easier since we were

all focused on the same goal.

 

I am not sure what my role with you will be going forward, but know that I will always be a resource and available anytime – even if

you want help navigating the “Arlington Way”. I’m also excited about my team helping you with any “BIG” idea and helping you to

continue to integrate into our community.

 

AED is the administer of the incentive grant so it will be crucial that we have check ins regularly to make sure the project is on track

and we can head off any potential issues that may arise.

 

You all did amazing on Saturday and am so appreciative that you were there!

 

Good luck in TN!

Christina

 

 

 
Christina M. Winn
Director, Business Investment Group
Arlington Economic Development
1100 N Glebe Rd Suite 1500
Arlington, VA 22201
D: 703.228.0801  | C: 703.881.6736  cwinn@arlingtonva.us
Follow me on twitter @Winn_Biz

 

 


